
Tribe Chatter….. 
By Alyssa Brooks 

 

We Would like to introduce Alyssa Brooks.  Alyssa in an 8th grader at Chamberlain Middle 
School.  She has attended Carlisle schools all of her academic career.   She is a member of 
National Junior Honor Society and Student Council.  Alyssa will be a new student blogger for 
the Chamberlain Middle School webpage.  We are looking forward to reading her articles and 
insights into Chamberlain Middle School life!  If you would have an “interest story” on a student, 
teacher, or group please contact Mrs. Deanne Johnson at 
Deanne.Johnson@CarlisleIndians.org and she will get the information to Alyssa.  Weekly 
postings will be on Fridays at 1pm on the Carlisle Local Schools website at 
www.carlisleindians.org   
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